
EX17. REFERRAL FROM THE JOINT CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE – 22
APRIL 2014 – MANAGING SICKNESS ABSENCE POLICY

The Joint Consultative Committee had, on 22 April 2014 (ref JCC5), referred the
revised Managing Sickness Absence Policy to the Executive for approval.

The policy, which applies to all employees, had been revised and updated in respect of
the return to work process and occupational health referrals.

Decision

The Executive agreed to adopt the revised Managing Sickness Absence Policy
with immediate effect.


